
 

 
 
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
Village of Anmore and SD43 Collaborate on Facilities Agreement 

 
Anmore, BC, January 17, 2018 – Anmore community members will continue to benefit from the shared use of publicly-
owned facilities thanks to a new agreement between School District 43 and the Village of Anmore. 

The Anmore Elementary Agreement provides for community access to school amenities. The five-year agreement 
reflects the long collaborative relationship between the Village and School District to optimize the use of publicly-funded 
facilities.  

“We are pleased to again collaborate with the Village of Anmore in support of community members while maximizing 
the use of our facilities,” said School District 43 Board Chair Kerri Palmer Isaak.  

Over the years, the Village and School District have developed several joint-use agreements for specific facilities and that 
continues with this updated agreement which allows community members to reap the benefits of shared resources. 

“Access to a community space for our residents is essential.  The Village is very happy to continue our partnership with 
School District 43 to provide this amenity,” said Anmore Mayor John McEwen.  
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